
 

 

 

April 15, 2019 

 

City Clerk 

301 E. Huron St.  

Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:   

 

I’m writing this letter in opposition to rezoning the West Hoover/West Davis parcels 

presented in front of City Council.  Such a change in zoning devalues every parcel outlined 

in this study.   

 

R4C was created throughout Ann Arbor to allow for more density in neighborhoods.  This 

creates a diversity of people other than homeowners to be able to respectfully enjoy 

neighborhoods in Ann Arbor.   

 

By removing this zoning from this area you are preventing growth which is something we 

shouldn’t necessarily be scared of.  We just had a beautiful new project constructed at 

105 West Davis that has R4C zoning.  Preventing multi-housing projects like this does not 

make sense for the community or this neighborhood.   

 

Sincerely - 

 

Jen Langenburg 

(734) 476.5400 

jen@eladott.com 

 

Eladott Real Estate & Property Management 

726 Packard St. 

Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

 

  


